
United States District Court
Western District of Wisconsin

Robert W. Kastenmeier Courthouse

120 N. Henry Street, Rm. 540

Post Office Box 591

Madison, Wisconsin  53701

Chambers of
 Barbara B. Crabb

 District Judge

Telephone
608-264-5447

June 12, 2008

Joseph B. Layde, M.D., J.D.

Associate Professor

Vice-Chair for Education

Department of Psychiatry and

Behavioral Medicine

Medical College of Wisconsin

8701 Watertown Plank Road

Milwaukee, WI 53226

Re: Jones ‘El v. Berge; 00-C-421-C

Dear Dr. Layde:

 I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your services in this long-running

but now-ended lawsuit.  It appears that, as you noted, significant changes have been made

by the Department of Corrections to achieve the goal of keeping seriously-ill inmates out of

the Wisconsin Secure Program Facility.  I appreciate the important part that you played in

this achievement.  

Very truly yours,

/s/

Barbara B. Crabb

District Judge

BBC:skv

cc: Edward Garvey

Corey Finkelmeyer

Gouri Bhat
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